
No. 391-58/2012-STG-III 

Government of India 


Ministry of Communications 

Department of Telecommunications 


Sanchar Bhawan, 20, Ashoka Road, 
New Delhi- 110001, Dated, 16th June,2021 

To, 

The Principal Secretary to Government & CIP(FAC) 
Industries and Commerce Department 
Government of Telangana 
Telangana Secretariat 
Hyderabad-500022 

Subject: Absorption of Shri Bhadru Maloth, ITS (Staff No. 21172) to 
as Commissioner, Sugar in Government of Telangana. 

Sir, 

I am directed to refer to your letter No. 1243/E, SUGAR & IFR/2021 
dated 03.05.2021 on the subject mentioned above and to say that 
Competent Authority has not agreed to the proposal of absorption of the 
services of Shri Bhadru Maloth in the State Government of Telangana. 

2. Therefore, it is requested to relieve Shri Bhadru Maloth for reporting 
to his parent Department i.e. DoT, immediately. 

Yours faithfully, 

~'11. It.o '1 
(S K Jayaswal) 

Under Secretary to the Govt of India 
Tel: 011 23036226 

Copy to: 

1. 	The Chief Secretary to the Govt., Central Administration (Spl.-A) 
Department, Government of Telengana, Telengana Secretariat, 
Hyderabad- 500022. 

2. 	Shri Bhadru Maloth [Through State Government of Telengana]. 


